
OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

AMENDMENT TO DRIVING FEES REGULATION 
 
 
At its meeting on 31 May 2018, the Board of Harness Racing New Zealand approved the following 

amendment to the Driving Fees Regulation, effective 1 August 2018. 

 
The amendment provides a $5.00 increase in the losing driving fee, from $80.00 to $85.00 plus GST.   

 
This change was based on a submission from the NZ Harness Racing Trainers & Drivers’ Association 

on the basis that this fee was last changed in August 2016 and a $5.00 increase was felt warranted, 

given the additional general costs facing drivers with travel and other expenses. 

 
The relevant extract from the amended Regulation will now read as follows (with changes marked): 
 

 
 

“DRIVING FEES 
 
The following is the scale of driving fees approved by the Board, payable from 1 August 2018. 
 
 
Race Meetings 
 
• From 1 August 2018, $85, plus 5% of any stake of $250 or more won by horses placed in 

the first five.  
 
…” 

 
 
Trials and other provisions of this Regulation are unchanged. 
 
 

 
 
 
Edward Rennell 
Chief Executive  
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